
From: Janet McDonnell
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Docket R 2024-017 PC
Date: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:59:30 PM

To whom it may concern,

I believe our most profound responsibility is to be good ancestors. I was therefore deeply 
disappointed to learn that the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency came out against adopting 
Clean Vehicle Standards. I cannot understand why the EPA would defend polluters over the 
many, many people who voiced their concerns. 

Janet McDonnell
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